
 

 

 

 

 
Housing 

 

Australian Christians recognizes the importance of housing affordability and home 

ownership for all Australians; especially younger Australians who in many cases have little 

hope of realizing this Australian dream. 

 

We agree with Senator Bob Day’s acknowledgment that this is not really about housing 

affordability but about ‘land affordability’ and would support policies that will provide the 

adequate and affordable supply of land required for new housing. 

 

 


